
 
The Red Bud Lane South Improvement Project is part of the City of Round Rock's Transportation 
Master Plan to address current and future transportation needs. As traffic demands continue to 
increase in Round Rock, the City is dedicated to preserving residents’ quality of life by providing 
safe travel, reducing time spent in traffic, and improving mobility for all modes of transportation. 
Improvements to Red Bud Lane from Evergreen Drive to Gattis School Road will add capacity to 
improve traffic flow and provide upgrades to pedestrian and bicycle facilities. 
Improvements 
• Widening Red Bud Lane from two to four travel 

lanes with a continuous turn lane 

• Constructing a closed storm drain with curbs 
and gutters 

• Constructing a shared-use path for pedestrians 
and bicycles on the west side of Red Bud Lane 

• Providing continuous sidewalks on the east side 
of Red Bud Lane 

Project Funding 
The City of Round Rock is funding the design for the 
project. A combination of city, state, or federal funds 
may be used for construction. 

Project Schedule 
Design began in late 2019 and is expected to be 
complete in 2021. Construction is anticipated to begin 
in 2023. 

Community Involvement 
Community involvement is an important part of this project. The community is invited to 
participate in the Open House scheduled in July 2020 and to contact our team to share input. 
Feedback we receive from the community will be evaluated in conjunction with the technical 
information as the City moves forward with design. 
 

SOUTH RED BUD LANE 
Improvement Project  

Contact Information  
(512) 218-6603  |  dscheel@roundrocktexas.gov 

www.tinyurl.com/redbudsouth 

Para información en español por favor llame al (512) 436-3712. 
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